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Circular Letter #:  OPHPR-2022-019 
 
 
TO:  MRC Chapters 
 
FROM: Erin McDermott, Health Program Supervisor  

 

DATE:  December 29, 2022 

SUBJECT: Staffing Changes 

The Public Health Preparedness and Local Health Section would like to share that Caroline Carini has left the 

Department of Public Health to pursue a new career opportunity. We wish her the best and appreciate 

everything she has done for the Medical Reserve Corps.  

 

With Caroline’s departure, Makayla Andrews will be the new Department of Public Health Medical Reserve 

Corps Coordinator. During this time, we appreciate your patience and understanding as this transition occurs. If 

you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Makayla at makayla.andrews@ct.gov or 860-462-2868 

or Erin McDermott at erin.mcdermott@ct.gov or 860-936-6495. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

C:  E. McDermott 

 M. Andrews 
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